
 

Trinity Values. A place at the table – to be seated, to listen, where all have equal value. 
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Dear Trinity families, 

 

As ever, there has been lots of fun learning happening across the school this week. Reception class have been 

creating their very own fruity art masterpieces (which can be seen overleaf); Year One have been learning all 

about where chocolate comes from (and even got to sample some themselves!); and Year Two have been out and 

about to the Florence Nightingale Museum.  

 

Next week we will give more information about some of the fun events happening after half term, such as Sports 

Day. This should give everyone enough time to begin training for the parent races! Please look out for that next 

Friday. 

  

As always, I wish you the very best of weekends, full of rest and fun, ready for learning on Monday,  

 

 

 

 

Darren Janes 

Head of School 

Trinity Primary 

Friday 13h May 2016  

TRINITY PRIMARY NEWSLETTER 



 

Trinity Values. A place at the table – to be seated, to listen, where all have equal value. 

Dates for your diary: 

Thur 19th May— Y1 Evening concert at 

Brindishe Green 

Mon 23rd May 9:30am—Parents’ Forum 

Fri 27th May—Reception trip to God-

stone Farm 

Fri 27th May—last day 

of term 

Year Two Visit The Florence Nightingale 

Museum: 

Left: Year Two meet the ‘real’ Florence 

Nightingale and are blown away! 

Below: Hard at work, on a fact finding 

trail… a lack of desks will not stop Trinity 

students from writing!  

Fruity Faces in Reception: 

Reception children hold up 
their fantastic art pieces: 
faces created using fruit 
and vegetables just like the 
artist Giuseppe Arcimboldi. 
Some wonderful writing 
was completed about their 
fun faces later in the week 
too. Well done Reception! 

‘Stay and Share’ with Miss K! 

After half term, Ms Griffiths and I will be running 3 workshops for parents in 
which we are inviting you to come in and work with us to make a resource to use 
at home with your child. These sessions will be set up like a coffee morning in 
which you can come along to ask questions, ask for advice, or just come for a 
friendly chat! We will be explaining how we teach different strategies and give 
you guidance on how to support your child at home.   

They will be held straight after drop off in the morning on Friday 10th, Friday 17th 
and Friday 24th June.   

If you have any questions or would like any more information please come and 
find me in the playground before or after school. 

We hope to see you there!  

Sun smart Reminder: 

A big thank you to everyone who has supplied their child with a sunhat and sun cream. For all of those 

who haven’t yet, please do. We want everyone to enjoy the sun safely. Let’s stay sun smart!  


